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February 3, 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

RE: Arrangements for Purple Class during the absence of Miss Chana  
 

We are writing with the news that Miss Chana has informed us that she will now be absent for the 
remainder of the half term. 
 

Although we understand that this is not ideal for the children, especially during such an important year, 
please be assured that Mrs Young is providing excellent support and guidance for the Year Group and 
that Miss McCulloch will carry on teaching Purple Class on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays and 
Ms Ayo on Thursdays and Fridays.  In addition, we will also continue to prioritise the support of 
additional adults i.e. Mrs McAllister and Mrs Maloney.  
 

Despite the changes in teachers, we would like to take the opportunity to reassure that recent 
assessment information shows that the children in Purple Class are continuing to make very good 
progress.  
 

Finally, we are sure you will join us in sending our very best wishes to Miss Chana. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

      
 
Mr Gary Murrell (Executive Headteacher)  Mrs Kam.Gill (Head of School)  
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